
ALC/R/10 

 

 

 

 

 

The Institution of Mechanical Engineers 

 

 
 

 

YOUR REFERENCE  
 
OUR REFERENCE:  
 

 

 

 

 

17th May 1978 

 

Dear Mr McEwen, 

 

 I must apologise for the delay in replying to your letter regarding 

the bust of Mr James McConnell. A bust of this founder member of this 

Institution is contained in the Library but, I regret that I have been unable 

to trace where we obtained this from although we did have considerable 

correspondence with the L N S Wolverton Works about both the bust and 

the portrait of Mr McConnell in the late 30’s. 

 

 Whether we are in a position to dispose of this will have to be 

decided by the Council of the Institution with whom I have raised the 

matter. I will certainly keep you informed of any further developments. 

 

 

 

T McEwan Esq,                                      Yours sincerely, 

 

Stantonbury 

Milton Keynes.  

                                      

 

 S G Morrison 

                                        Librarian 


